
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Audits – Should I Ask For My Outside CPA’s Most Recent Peer Review? 

 Audits conducted under “Yellow Book” standards created by the Government 
Accountability Office require the independent outside CPA to obtain a peer review.  The 
results of the peer review must be made available on request to the public (Para. 5.79, 
Government Auditing Standards, 2018 Revision). 

 Requesting a copy of the CPA’s peer review is optional, and at the discretion of the auditee. 
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